
NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Highland 
Law Enforcement Committee will have a meeting on 
Thursday, March 22, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Hall, 
530 Main Street, Highland, Wisconsin to discuss the 
following: 
 Discuss new format for police report to board 
 Discuss parking ticket procedures and increasing fine 
 Discuss five year plan for police department 
 Discuss future equipment purchases and needs of 

police department 
 Discuss part-time employment 
 Discuss future ATV/UTV route and ordinance 

 
Posted:  March 20, 2018 
Becky Fredericks 
Clerk-Treasurer 


